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Mellors, Lisa

Subject: FW: Bennies Kitchen, reference 24/01134/LAPL01

From: Anita Holmes <holmesanita069@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 11:28 PM 
To: EnvironmentalHealthAdmin <EnvironmentalHealthAdmin@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Bennies Kitchen, reference 24/01134/LAPL01 
 

Warning External 

Hello,  myself Anita Holmes and my husband Simon totally object to the licensing proposal for all of the said hours including the sale 
of alcohol recorded and live music.  
The premises are too close to residential properties, our property is 12 metres away so live music inside and outside at any time 
would create noise pollution affecting our social and mental well-being.  
Any venture that Mr Peter Hopkinson has taken in the past has always led problems including music playing too loud and longer 
than licensed.  Excessive alcohol related issues with broken bottles and glasses,  violence, disorderly conduct, vandalism, trespassing 
and urinating in peoples gardens. All of which the police have had to attend on several occasions.  
We currently have an existing problem with noise pollution during the weekends and bank holidays where live and recorded music 
is played upto 1am.  This has a huge impact on our sleep patterns as we both work full-time as I'm self employed and my husband is 
a secondary teacher.  This residence is 'The Nags Head '  which is 30 metres away from our home.   
The environmental health officer dealing with the case was Emily Todd, contact details  07814 472141, emily.todd@ne-
derbyshire.gov.uk     
Added to this, another establishment with the same mind set would severely affect our family life and our neighbourhood including 
neighbours with children.  
Massive licensing restrictions on the 'Old School Tap House ' which is next door to the proposed premises,  have created a calmer 
atmosphere which is more suited for a residential area.  
We have lived in our home since 1997 and feel passionate about our local community and we would kindly like you consider our 
strong objectives to the licensing proposal.   
If you wish to speak to myself or my husband to discuss further, please contact me on  07870 730364,    email- 
holmesanita069@gmail.com   
Kind regards Anita & Simon Holmes.   


